

Mission Moment - December 31, 2017 Perspectives

Please play the provided video on your Roku Player.

At Grand, we believe that every disciple is a missionary, yet many people don't know what that means. Well, we have just the training for you...

We are excited to let you know that Grand Avenue Baptist Church is going to host the Spring 2018 Perspectives Class for the Fort Smith area. This is a class that you do not want to miss! Over 100 GABC members have taken the course over the last six years, so you know it is good! Ask anyone who has taken the course, and they will be happy to tell you how life-changing it was.

The class is quite a commitment. It is 15 weeks in length meeting every Monday night for three hours and costs \$275. You will get to hear a different teacher each week who is especially picked because of their expertise in missions and church planting. The class begins on Monday, January 15 in the Refuge. This first class is open and free to anyone, even if you just want to check it out. For more information and to find out how to sign up go to www.GABCMissions.com.

Do Something

Text the word GABCMISSIONS to 22828 to get signed up to receive our monthly Mission Newsletter. We have the January 2018 edition coming out tomorrow!

Thank You

We are excited to let you know that we have surpassed our goal of \$90,000 for the Lottie Moon Christmas Offering! Thank you GABC for your generosity!